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=1, Fenchureh Street, I.ondon; E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

%Q 2nd December, 1960.

Dear Sirs,
m.s, "ADNA"

With reference to my letter of the
19th August lest addressed to the Owners through
your port, a copy of which was forwarded to you,
and your reply dated the 29th August last, 1
3 shall be glad to learn, as soon as possible, what
e is the present position regarding the supply of
. a bower anchor of Rule weight and test and
fifteen fathoms of chain cable at the earliest
opportunity.

The Auxiliary Boiler Survey will become
due at the end of February, 1961 end it will De
appreciated if you will advise the Owners
accordingly.

I would add that the machinery class is
at present continued subjeet to the main engine
driven lubricating oil pump casting being
examined and lo.4 main engine cylinder cover
being re-examined by the end of next February.

Yours faithfully,

,»/r -
Clerk to the 7o
Classification Committee. \
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